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2 May 1, 2018
Dear Prayer Partners,
WOW!! God is good! The Lord has truly been blessing! Our financial support has increased
tremendously over the last couple of months. The Lord gave us seven new supporting
churches in just three weeks! Thank you for praying for us. The Lord is answering. We
believe that we are around 65%-70% of our needed support for our family. Please continue to
pray for us.

My trip to Maine was great! I never thought I'd be thankful for car trouble. However, the car
trouble led me to an Advanced Auto where a man working invited me to church. I went to the
church on Sunday night, and they had me come back on Wednesday night. The Pastor and I
spent some time together. 1 went up to work with a member of another church and worked
with him on the streets throughout the week. Glory to God both churches voted to support our
family monthly. Best of all we had one soul saved!! God is so good! I give Him all the glory!

We just finished our first resource clinic with Unsheltered International of 2018 in Coatesville,
PA. I am happy and thankful to report to you that the Lord Jesus Christ saved three souls!
We have six more clinics over the next six months. Please help us pray for souls to be saved
and for many people to be helped.

Lord willing, Danielle will graduate from high school on May 25. [ can’t begin to tell you what a
blessing this is to her. She is planning on attending college in the fall. She still is not certain
as to what she feels like the Lord wants for her life. Please pray as she begins this new chapter
in her life and that she will be sensitive to the calling of the Holy Spirit.

Emily and Faith have finished up homeschool for this year. Emily is now officially an
upcoming 121 grader and Faith an upcoming 3¢ grader. Homeschooling was quite an
adjustment for them, however, both girls did very well and made good grades. So now, they are
off for a nice long summer.

There are some other things the Lord is working on
in our life to get us closer to the misison field. This
is still in the preliminary stages. We ask that you
help us pray and seek wisdom.

Support/Mission Info: Thank you for your continued prayers for our

family. It is truly a joy to serve the Lord. We are
unworthy of His calling but humbled that the Lord

PO Box 37043 Jacksonville, FL 32236-7043 would choose us. We love you all!
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